



CLARK COUNTY

SCHOOL DISTRIC

Irene Bustamante Adams, President Brenda Zamora, Vice President Tameka Henry, Clerk Isaac Barron, Member Lorena Biassotti, Member Linda P. Cavazos, Member Lydia Dominguez, Member Ramona Esparza-Stoffregan, Member Adam Johnson, Member Lisa Satory, Member Emily Stevens, Member

Jhone Ebert, Superintendent

July 18, 2025

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that the Clark County School District (CCSD) Food Service Department will be implementing the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) program at your child's school.

What does this mean for you and your child(ren) attending this school?

All enrolled students at CEP schools are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch every day at **no charge** during the 2025–2026 school year. **No further action is required on your part.** Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without needing to pay a fee or submit a meal application. Please note that while breakfast and lunch will be free of charge, any à la carte items will require payment.

For a complete list of schools participating in the CEP program, please visit http://www.ccsd.net/departments/food-service/provision-schools.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-800-819-7556 or email us at myschoolmeals@nv.ccsd.net.

Sincerely,

CCSD Food Service Department

USDA NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT: In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). Remedies and complaint filing deadlines vary by program or incident.

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communications for program information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact the State or local Agency that administers the program or contact USDA through the Telecommunications Relay Service at 711 (voice and TTY). Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English.

To file a program discrimination complaint, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complain Form, AD-3027, found online at How to File a Program Discrimination Complaint and at any USDA office or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complain form, call (866)-632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by:

Mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights

1400 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, D.C. 20250-9410

Fax: (202) 690-7442

Email: Program.Intake@usda.gov

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.